
CEO Thank You Letter to Donors 

Ask your CEO or company leadership to send a personalized thank you note to your 
employee donors/volunteers. Customize the following or write your own: 
 

Dear XXX;  

 

Thank you for making a gift (or volunteering or participating in X) during our recent 

United Way campaign. It will take all of us, working together, to win the fight for the 

health, education, and financial stability of every person in our community. Your gift to 

United Way will provide quality childcare, safe housing, adequate food and medical care, 

and so much more for our friends and neighbors.  

 

Thank you for joining the fight for a better Marathon County.  


